
May 3, 2007 

 
 

Alderman Michael Murphy, Chairman 
City of Milwaukee Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee  
200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202  
 

City of Milwaukee 2008 Benefit Contracts 

 
Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 
Please open four new files at the Common Council meeting on May 8 for action by the 

Finance and Personnel Committee at the June 13, 2007 meeting.  
 
The City of Milwaukee Department of Employee Relations is currently completing a 

Request for Proposal process for health maintenance organization (HMO) services for 
2008 and will complete that file before the meeting.    

 
The department is also making a determination if a request for proposal process in needed 
for dental services, long term disability services and flexible spending services.   If an 

extension of the current contract is appropriate for these services this will be included in 
the file.  If a request for proposal is appropriate this will be done and a recommendation 

will be made before the file is considered by the Finance and Personnel committee.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
 

Michael Brady 
Employee Benefits 
 

 
Cc:  Finance and Personnel Committee Members 

 
  


